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Dear Child Care and School Partners: 

Due to technical issues, “Yellow Cards” that are accessed and printed from 
the California Immunization Registry (CAIR) system, are currently not 

accurate. In the meantime, we recommend that providers and schools utilize the 
“Immunization History Report,” available in CAIR or other immunization history 
reports accessed in Electronic Health Records (EHRs) systems, to be used as 
valid documentation for assessing a student’s immunization status for child care 

and school entry.  

We will let you know when the “yellow cards” are working properly in CAIR.  

Thanks for your patience. 
 

California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Branch  
 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=135488&act=111111&c=1685203&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fcair.cdph.ca.gov%2FCAPRD%2FportalInfoManager.do

